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MCSO INVESTIGATING FIGHTING AND OVERCROWDING AT HENRIETTA BAR 

Re:  Schramrocks Irish Pub; Three People Suffered Minor Stab Wounds 

 

Henrietta, NY (February 10, 2019) – On Sunday, February 10, 2019, at approximately 1:00 a.m.,  Monroe County 

Sheriff’s deputies responded to Schramrocks Irish Pub, 200 Park Point Dr., Henrietta, to assist the Henrietta Fire 

Department for the report of overcrowding. Upon arrival, deputies were met by a large unruly crowd and a number of 

fights in progress.  MCSO deputies and Brighton Police began breaking up fights and dispersing the crowd.  While 

doing so, a second call came in reporting stabbing victims, stemming from Schramrocks Irish Pub, were at Strong 

Memorial Hospital. 

 

In addition, while working the mob, MCSO deputies aided the Henrietta Fire Department in securing a fire truck that a 

group began surrounding.  No injuries resulted.   

 

During the clearing of the crowd, MCSO detained one person for Criminal Mischief.  It was determined that during the 

altercations three people suffered minor stab wounds and sought treatment at Strong Memorial Hospital.  MCSO 

deputies followed up at the hospital.  The stabbing victims were uncooperative.  There were no arrests.  We will be 

seeking charges as the investigation is ongoing.   

 

Once the location was secured, the Henrietta Fire Marshall and MCSO investigators were called in to assist.  MCSO will 

be reviewing previous calls for service at the location and is working with the Town of Henrietta to hold both the owner 

and the promoter accountable. Sheriff Todd K. Baxter commends deputies and members of the Henrietta Fire 

Department for their quick actions to control the scene and their calm demeanor under such agitation.  

 

“The promoters and establishment are ultimately responsible for ensuring the safety of their patrons,” said Sheriff Todd 

K. Baxter.  “This type of behavior will not be tolerated.”  

 

MCSO is also working with New York State.  A referral is being made to the New York State Liquor Authority.   
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MCSO would like to thank our partnering first responders, including Brighton Police Department, Rochester Police 

Department, Monroe County Emergency Communications, and the Henrietta Fire Department for a great example of 

teamwork.  
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